
ACCESSIBILITY SELF-DECLARATION 
OF OUR WEBSITE 
 
At Ar.pa Srl, we are particularly attentive and sensitive to regulatory changes, especially when 
they directly affect our customers. With this in mind, we decided to carry out an accessibility 
audit of our website https://www.arpalieviti.it/, in order to ensure every visitor has the most 
inclusive and positive experience possible. 
 
This audit, conducted on June 24, 2025, showed that our website is already largely accessible 
and usable, covering most of the issues outlined in the international Web Content Accessibility 
Guidelines (WCAG), in one of their most recent versions (WCAG 2.1 AA).  
 
A more detailed report is available at https://www.arpalieviti.it/eaa/report.html 
 
While some areas for improvement were identified, we remain constantly attentive and ready to 
embrace any further regulatory or technical updates, in order to ensure ever-higher levels of 
accessibility. 

FINAL CONSIDERATIONS 
 
Although there is no legal obligation for us to conduct an accessibility audit given the nature of 
our website, we have voluntarily chosen to do so in order to emphasize the importance we place 
on inclusion and digital accessibility. This commitment reflects our desire to provide an optimal 
experience for every visitor to our website. 
 
 
Carla Gherardi 
CEO Ar.pa Lieviti 
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